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Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 4th December 

Deadline for FONV Christmas 

Disco Tickets 

 
Wednesday 6th December 

FONV Christmas Disco 

-EYFS & KS1 5.30-6.30pm 

-KS2 6.45-8.00pm 

 
Thursday 7th December 

Years 5&6 Harry Potter World Trip 

 
Wednesday 13th December 

EYFS Christmas Productions 

2.00pm & 5.30pm 

 
Thursday 14th December 

KS1 Christmas Productions 

2.00pm & 5.30pm 

 
Wednesday 20th December 

School Christmas Dinner 

Deadline for Year 3/4 Mandir Trip 

Last Day of Term 

 
Thursday 4th January 

First Day of Spring Term 

 
Thursday 11th January 

Years 3&4 Mandir Trip 

 
Monday 15th January 

Closing Date for EYFS 2024 

Applications 

 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 4th December 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Robyn Skylarks         Luna                

Wrens   Millie Swallows       Gabrielle 

Puffins   Viktor Swifts             Archie            

Cuckoos  Frederic Doves            Jay                         

Nightingales Rihan Owls              Antoni 

   Ravens          Andre                   

Football Winners! 

 
We are extremely 

proud of our boys’ 

football team who 

won the 'Under 11 

Utilita Kids Cup’, held 

by the Peterborough 

United Foundation.’  
 
Nene Valley will now 

go on to represent 

Peterborough United 

in the next round of 

the cup. The team 

will be making the 

journey to Oxford in 

late February/early 

March. See the news 

story here: 

Football magic 
 
 

Phonics Workshop 
 

 

Thank you to all of our 

parents who attended the 

recent phonics workshops. It 

was really lovely to see so 

many of you engaging in 

your child’s learning.  

 

A big thank you also goes to 

Mrs. Stainsby and Miss Brown 

for giving up their time to run 

the event.  
ATTENDANCE 
Robins 96.34% 

Wrens  92.75% 

Puffins   94.72% 

Cuckoos  98.33% 

Nightingales 96.94% 

Skylarks 95.00% 

Swallows 96.39% 

Swifts 91.39% 

Doves 91.67% 

Owls 96.94% 

Ravens 93.15% 
 

School 94.88% 
 

 

Donations 

 

A big thank you to parents 

who have already 

donated toys etc. to our 

Bernardo’s Christmas 

appeal. If you would like 

to donate, will be 

accepting donations until 

Monday 11th December.  

https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=61

